
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
  
   
 

            June 11, 2020 
      

 
Re: 2020 Sewer Lining 
 

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following base bids were received for the 2020 Sewer Lining project: 
 
       

VISU-SEWER, INC.    $789,133.80  
PEWAUKEE, WISCONSIN 
 
Terra Engineering & Construction Corp. $824,663.00 

 Madison, Wisconsin 
 

Insituform Technologies USA, Inc.  $932,055.00 
 Chesterfield, Missouri 
 
 Granite Inliner, LLC    $971,265.00 
 Hugo, Minnesota 
 
 Michels Corporation    $1,017,749.00 
 Brownsville, Wisconsin 
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the 2020 Sewer Lining project is $850,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the contract to Visu-Sewer, Inc. 
in the amount of $789,133.80 for the 2020 Sewer Lining Project.            
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Matthew Gallager 
     Deputy Director of Engineering & Public Works 
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